
 

 

Pacific Northwest Kendo Federation’s 
North American Women’s Invitational Kendo Championship 

 
December 21, 2006 
 
Dear Sensei, 
 
On behalf the Pacific Northwest Kendo Federation, I would like to cordially invite your federation and/or your club 
to participate in the The PNKF North American Women’s Invitational Kendo Championship.   
 

On: Saturday, July, 21st, 2007 
9:00am to 4:00pm 

At: Renton Community Center 
1715 Maple Valley Highway 
Renton, WA   

 
• Entry Fee: $25.00 (US) per person  
• Please make check payable to PNKF. 
 
• Lunch will be served to all shinpan, coaches and taikai participants. 
 
• All entry fees and a list if participants and shinpan should be sent by June 21, 2007 to: 
 

Jeffrey Marsten 
616 SW 135th St 
Burien, WA  98146 
USA 
 

206-246-2239 home 
 
jmarsten@comcast.net 

 
This event will be a team tournament followed by individuals and all participants must be 16 years of age or older. 
The invitee may enter up to two teams, the format of the tournament will be similar to the AUSKF Championships 
and the IFK Championships.  Please see rules. 
In addition to the tournament there will be practice for women only during the week preceding the tournament.  
PNKF will provide transportation from the hotel to practice on Friday, July 20th for those wishing to attend.  The 
greater Seattle area offers a great deal of tourist activities at this time of year and we recommend groups renting a 
car.   
A block of rooms at corporate rate has been setup at the Quality Inn, 1850 Maple Valley View, Renton WA 98057. 
Room rate is $89.00 double occupancy and $4.00/person for additional.  Identify yourself as Pacific Northwest 
Kendo Federation for the discount.  Toll free number 800-205-6936.  The hotel is approximately 10 minutes from 
Seattle-Tacoma International Airport and directly across the street from the tournament venue. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Otherwise, I hope 
you will join us for this event. 
 
Sincerely,  Jeffrey Marsten, Chair 


